
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWSLETTER NO.7 

 

1st March 2024 

Dear parents, 

Greetings shortly before the spring break. I wish you a relaxed holiday week with your 
children and plenty of shared new experiences. 

Before the holidays, we would like to meet with you at parent-teacher meetings, and shortly 
after the holidays, you are warmly invited to the Open Day. Primarily, we organize this event 
for potential new learners interested in education at our school. However, it is also an ideal 
opportunity for parents of our students to observe classes, see their children in the learning 
process, or get an idea of the format and progress of teaching in specific subjects. On March 
20th, for the first three hours, we will have open classrooms, and you will have the 
opportunity to tour the school, visit different classrooms - including specialized ones, or 

spend time in your children's classrooms as a silent observer. Open day. 
In March, we also have two holidays that we traditionally celebrate at school. We declare 
St. Patrick's Day as a green day, leaving room for imagination-green clothing, snacks, 
accessories, etc. As part of the lessons, we will introduce the origin, meaning, and traditions 
associated with this holiday to the students. On March 26th, the last school day before 
Easter, we are planning activities related to this holiday, including surprises during the 
Easter Assembly. 
March-the month of the book. We will also focus on supporting reading. In addition to 
students inspiring each other with their favorite books, encouraged by the March library 
decorations, the educators have prepared a Book Exchange. This will take place during the 
week of March 18th to 22nd. On Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, children will bring 
books they would like to share with others and exchange them for books offered by their 
classmates. The maximum number of books for exchange is two per student. More 
information will be provided by the educators to the students. 

Cambridge Exams: In the last newsletter, I informed you about the exams taking place at 
our school. More information, including registration deadlines for each level, can be found 
on the school's website  here.    

 
Just for emphasis: until March 10th, our students will have priority for registration - after this 
date, Cloverleaf will accept exam applications from students from other schools and 
additional interested parties in these time slots. You can still register your children later (but 
no later than the application deadline specified for each exam on the website), provided 
there are still available slots. Detailed information about the exam, including a detailed 
schedule, will be sent to the email address provided in the online application within 3 days 
of the application deadline. 

Dear parents, I would like to thank you once again for your cooperation. We also appreciate 
every feedback, suggestions, and your involvement in school activities. 

On behalf of the entire bilingual team 
Táňa Bahnerová 
Deputy Director for the Bilingual Section 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS: 

Febr. 22- March 8 
Erasmus+, Tui 

(Spain) 
   

March 1  
Project day 

‘Ostrčilka’s  Got Talent’ 
- visual arts, Assembly 

for 1st stage classes 
 

March 5, 16.00 
parent-teacher    

meetings      

 
March 18 

 St. Patrick's Day 
 

 

March 20              

8.00 - 10.45 - 

Open Day 

March 26 
Assembly for 1st 

stage classes, Easter 
Day 

 
March 26, 7E1 
16.00, parent-

teacher meeting   

March 18 - 22   

Book Exchange          

March 11 - 15 

Spring Holidays 

 

March 26 

Headmaster's Holiday 

 

March 27 - April 1 

Easter Holidays 

 

https://www.zsostrcilova.cz/cs/uvodni-strana?id=art3320
https://www.zsostrcilova.cz/cs/uvodni-strana?id=art3320
https://www.zsostrcilova.cz/soubory/aktuality/o_1hlfovl6hrfnfmdu6pb1342gb.pdf

